
Marc Sewell 

108 Summit 

Llano, TX 78643 

325-247-2508 

August 21, 2014, 2014 

Mr. Lance Kutnick 

Office of the Attorney General 

P.O. Box 12548 

Austin, TX 78711 

Subject: Open Government Complaint dated April 15, 2014 

Dear Mr. Kutnick, 

After my last correspondence on July 18, 2014 on subject complaint, we spoke on the phone 

and you were planning to contact the AG Investigative Division to find the status of my 

complaint.  

If you would be so indulgent, would you please send me a letter or email with the following: 

1. The case number, file number, or other identification that has been assigned to my 

complaint. Any method you use internally for identification would be fine.  

2. The status of my complaint. 

3. The name of the lead investigator of my complaint.  

4. An estimate of when I would receive an answer to the complaint. 

5. Any further information or explanation you might need. I have yet to be contacted by an 

investigator. 

It has been 4 months since I filed my complaint and I have not received any correspondence 

from the Attorney General’s Office. I hope you will understand and provide some status. 

Sincerely 

 

 

CC: Assistant Attorney General Karen Hattaway 

 


